
 

BEGINNING JUNE 1 through August 2020, the USDA 
Summer Meal Program is available to all Kirtland children ages 
18 and under at no cost.  This program is provided through 
Mentor Schools Nutrition Services.  Curbside grab and go 
meals available on Mondays and Wednesdays at 3 locations.  
You may go to the location that is most convenient for you.  
See times and locations below. 

 

MONDAYS & WEDNESDAYS 

Mentor High School – 9:00-11:00 a.m. 

Sterling Morton Elementary – 9:30-10:00 a.m. 

Lake Elementary – 10:30-11:00 a.m. 
Email Ginni Vaccaro at 

ginni.vaccaro@kirtlandschools.org or vaccaro@mentorschools.org 
with any questions. 

USDA is an Equal Opportunity Provider 


